



Ironman Task Force
September 14, 2021

Present:

Ann O'Leary
Bryan Mangus
Dorine Peregrim
Julie Woody
Sue Young

Charlie Terry
Dick Cummings
Michelle Preston
Roy Holzer
Cheri

Andy Flynn
Lauren Yates
James McKenna
Mary Jane Lawrence
Kristin Strack

Meeting opened at 8:04 am

Key Points Discussed:

Timeline Goal - complete initiative by November

- Detailed financial and environmental information needs to be acquired and reviewed.
- Need to pinpoint the real pressure points being felt by the residents and determine if there are ways to alleviate issues. Agreed that a survey to gather both positive and negative pressure points should be in the next steps.
- Suggestion that a community vote take place. Educating residents on pressure points and possible solutions will be key prior to any vote.
- Need to take into account training periods prior to event. What is the impact in all areas here? Can training camps be more regulated as to not overwhelm communities?
- Ironman event has changed and is less engaged with the communities, leaving residents feeling removed from event. What can be done to bring back that community feel if the event stays?
- Would like to hear feedback from agencies that work with event; law enforcement, emergency services, etc.

Next Steps:

- ROOST to create survey to gather information on pressure points.
- Acquire event budget
- Invite agency representatives for feedback

Meeting concluded at 9:23am.

Next meeting: Wednesday, October 5, 2021 8:00am